RP~b Mac Giollarnath
m M

From: SIDS

Sent: Monday 13 January 2020 15:53

To: Rob Mac Giollarnath

Subject: FW: N70 Sneem to Blackwater Bridge Road project Strategic Infrastructural

Development application

From: Bord <bord@pleanala.ie>

Sent: Monday 13 January 2020 15:03

To: SIDS <sids@pleanala.ie>

Subject: FW: N70 Sneem to Blackwater Bridge Road project Strategic Infrastructural Development application

From: Amrine DuboisGafar <Amrine.DuboisGafar@DCCAE.gov.ie>

Sent: Monday 13 January 2020 14:48

To: Bord <bord@pleanala.ie>

Cc: Clare Glanvitle <Clare.Glanville @ DCCAE.gov.ie>; John Butler <John.Butler@gsi.ie>

Subject: N70 Sneem to Blackwater Bridge Road project Strategic Infrastructural Development application

Good afternoon,

Please find below Geological Survey Ireland’s response to the N70 Sneem to Blackwater Bridge Road project
Strategic Infrastructural Development application to An Bord Pleanala:

Your ref:
Our ref: 20/04

A chara,

With reference to the correspondence received by Geological Survey Ireland from Kerry County Council on 02
January 2020, Geological Survey Ireland has no comments to make. Chapter 7 of the ‘EIAR Volume 2: Main Report’,
‘Soils, Geology and Hydrogeology’, makes use of the datasets we have and uses them appropriately. However, any
maps used, such as the bedrock, quaternary and aquifer maps should be attributed correctly to Geological Survey
Ireland. Page 20, from Chapter 1 of the ‘EIAR Volume 2: Main Report’, references our previous correspondence sent
to RPS on 22 May 2017 and provides the general content of what was included.

If you need any further information please do not hesitate to contact me, or my colleague Clare Glanville
(Clare.Glanville@gsi.ie).

Regards,

Amrine

1 Amrine Dubois Gafar Graduate Geologist, Geoheritage Programme
' t,, Geological Survey Ireland, Beggars Bush, Haddington Road, Dublin D04 K7X4, Ireland.
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